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From: Credible Behavioral Health Software <marketing@credibleinc.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 6, 2018 5:47 PM
To: Credible Documentation
Subject: For the 1st Time Ever - Credible Training Available on the West Coast!

DEAR CREDIBLE, 

To better support Credible's growing Partner community, Credible will be providing a full week of 
training courses October 15-19, 2018 in Portland, Oregon. 

Billing Training: October 15-16, 2018 
This essential training is designed to support users needing an introduction to or refresher for 
Revenue Cycle Management. Topics will include Pre-Billing, Batching, Posting and A/R 
Management, Month End Close, and Billing Configuration Maintenance. 
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BI Training: October 15-17, 2018 
This essential training is designed to support multiple user experience 
levels, and covers basic utilization, configuration, and security of this 
valuable graphical reporting tool. In order to maximize your Agency's 
use of this advanced software module, Credible highly recommends 
that all new Credible BI users attend this training. Additionally, if your 
staff have not attended a Credible BI training since 2015, we strongly 

urge you to maximize your investment in this business analysis and graphical reporting tool. 
Note: You must have purchased the Credible Business Intelligence module in order to attend 
this training. 

EHR Admin Training: October 18-19, 2018 
This training is essential for new Credible EHR Admins and will cover important concepts and 
key drivers that will assist in creating and maintaining a healthy Credible Domain. 

Mark your calendars now! You don't want to miss the opportunity to enhance your knowledge 
and skills in the Credible software. 
  

Look out for more information and registration, and we hope to see you in Portland! 

Jaclyn O'Donnell 
Executive Vice President 
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